

News Published: 5 July 2013

Press Release: MEP Roberta Metsola held talks with EASO Executive Director

EASO Executive Director met with MEP Metsola

Dr Roberta Metsola, Member of the European Parliament, visited on 5 July the European Asylum Support Office (EASO) and held a meeting with Dr Robert K. Visser, EASO's Executive Director. During the meeting the two discussed asylum and immigration policy with a focus on EU solidarity vis-à-vis Malta and how to strengthen the ties between the European Parliament and EASO.

Please find the press release here.

© European Union Agency for Asylum 2024 | Email: info@euaa.europa.eu